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September 6, 2024 
 

Road Closure Advisory for Pellicano 
 

EL PASO, TX— El Paso County is issuing a traffic advisory for an upcoming road closure in the 
far eastside, set to impact the intersections between Pellicano Street and Aircoupe, and Pellicano 
Street and Darrington Road. This closure will be in effect from September 8th to September 30th, 
but possibly may extend into October due to crucial utility work. 
 
Important Details of the Closure: 
 

• Closure Dates: Nights of September 8 to September 30, 2024 
• Affected Area: Intersections between Pellicano Street and Aircoupe, and Pellicano Street 

and Darrington Road 
• Traffic Detour: Traffic detours will be identified along detour routes 

 
El Paso Electric (EPEC) will be installing electrical poles and hardware to service new 
development within the immediate area. EPEC will be working nights from 7 p.m. – 6 a.m. from 
Sunday nights to Friday mornings, therefore the east bound lane closure will be in effect during 
this same time frame.  
 
However, drivers should be aware that the closure may extend beyond these times if unforeseen 
issues or delays occur. 
 
For the latest updates and more information, please visit El Paso County's website or follow 
County social media channels. 
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